
Participation Fee Stakeholder 
Workshop 

S O U TH  P LA C E R  MUN I C I P A L  U T I L I T Y  D I S T R I C T  

The South Placer Municipal Utility District 

will hold a public workshop at the regular 

board meeting on Thursday, April 6th at 

4:30 p.m. to discuss changes to the Local 

Participation Fee.  The Participation Fee is 

charged when there is a new connection 

to the sewer collection system or a 

change in commercial use and is used to 

fund necessary system expansions and 

enlargements due to development. The 

workshop will be held at 5807 Springview 

Drive in Rocklin, CA.  All members of the 

public are encouraged to attend.  

S OUTH  PLACER  MUN I C I PAL  UT I L I TY  D I S TR I C T  

5807 Springview Drive 
Rocklin, CA 95677 

Phone: 916-786-8555 
Fax: 916-786-8553 
Email: hniederberger@spmud.ca.gov 

 

April 6, 2023 at 4:30 p.m. 


